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8th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

 
 

Year 6 – Proposed Theatre Trip to Back to the Future – London 
Thursday 30th June 2022 

 
As part of your child’s experience of life, their understanding of drawing out talents, building confidence, 
teamwork and to support and stimulate their writing, we are proposing to take Year 6 to see ‘Back to the Future’ 
in London at the Adelphi Theatre.  
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 30th June, allowing us to attend the matinee performance.  We will leave 
school by coach at 9:00am and will return to school around 8:45pm.  The show itself starts at 2:30pm and is 
approximately two hours and thirty minutes long. 
 
We have been able to secure enough tickets for the whole of Year 6 to attend but in order to make a confirmed 
booking, we will need to know actual numbers by Wednesday 30th March so that the tickets can be paid for by 
close of day.   
 
We have calculated that the voluntary contribution for your child to attend this trip, including the ticket to the 
show and transport, will amount to £55.00, which will need to be paid via Wisepay - the ticket costing £25.00 
and the coach costing in the region of £30. We realise that this is a substantial amount of money, however, we 
feel that this is a worthwhile visit and will hopefully be something that they will enjoy and remember for a long 
time to come.  It is also a significant saving on normal prices as tickets can cost anything up to £80. 
 
In order for us to be able to contact the Aledelphi Theatre on 30th March to secure the tickets, we will need a 
completed permission slip and a refundable deposit paid for the ticket of £25 by Wednesday 30th March at 
which point a decision can be made as to whether the trip can go ahead. Please note that we are unable to 
secure a ticket for your child if the £25 deposit is not paid.  Should there not be enough interest, the visit itself 
may not be viable and, as such, may not go ahead. The deposit will then be refunded back to you.  
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As a parent/carer, the cost of other’s non-payment does not get passed on to you.  Although this is a voluntary 
contribution, we must stress that a shortfall in contributions may prevent the trip from going ahead.   
 
If you wish your child to have a place on the trip, please return the slip below by Wednesday 30th March 2022.  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 6 team or Diane 
Mulley.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Katey Robinson   
UKS2 Phase Leader 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 6 – Proposed Theatre Trip to Back to the Future – London 

Thursday 30th June 2022 

 
To the Class Teacher: 
 

 My child ....................................................................... in class .................. would like a 
place on the Year 6 Visit to Back to the Future.   

 
 I have paid £25.00 for the cost of the ticket on Wisepay  YES / NO  

 
 I agree to pay for the cost of the coach on Wisepay by  YES / NO 

Friday 20th May 2022.  
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ………………………….........………………….…… Date: …………………. 
 
 


